
Huskies! 🐾
This week, we have a late start on Tuesday, May 6—classes begin

at 9:50 AM.
The rest of the week, classes start at our regular time—8:30 AM.

🎉Shoutout to our Sophomores for having the highest attendance
rate last week—way to lead by example, Class of 2027!

🗓️This Saturday, May 10 is our final Saturday School of the year.
If you need a quiet place to study or you've been assigned Saturday

School, make sure you're there!

📚Only 4 weeks until finals, Huskies—stay focused and finish strong!
Seniors, your last day is May 27—make every day count!

S O U T H  H I L L S  W E B S I T E    W E E K  O F  M A Y  4 T H ,  2 0 2 5

Weekly Newsletter
W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

Fire it up!

Updates

Sports Calendar 
Monday, May 5th

Baseball v. Alta Loma -3:30

Wednesday, May 7th
Softball v. San Dimas -3:30

Join us in cheering on our sports
teams

*These are all home games

A s  a  r e m i n d e r ,  p a r e n t s / g u a r d i a n s
c a n  c h e c k  t h e i r  s t u d e n t ' s

a t t e n d a n c e  a n d  g r a d e s  2 4 / 7  a t
t h e  P a r e n t  P o r t a l .  

S H H S  P A R E N T  P O R T A L  L I N K

https://www.c-vusd.org/Domain/24
https://aeries.c-vusd.org/Parentportal/LoginParent.aspx




Tutoring Hours



Hat/beanie policy
Friendly Reminder: 

Our hat/beanie policy, effective
Monday, January 13, 2025 states that
students will only be permitted to
wear:

South Hills High School hats
SHHS Hats can be purchased at
Student Union for $20.00
Solid color hats (no designs, logos,
or names)

We appreciate your understanding
and support as we implement this
policy to maintain consistency with
school standards.

Students are reminded to use their
Minga account when leaving
class. Whether you’re heading to
the restroom, counseling office,
wellness center, or elsewhere, your
Minga pass should be active.

Campus supervisors will be
checking to ensure all students
out of class have their Minga
passes active. If a student’s Minga
is not active, campus supervisors
will escort them back to class.

Minga

Lunch, 6th and 7th Boundary
This is a reminder that during lunch, students should
remain within the designated school boundaries.
Students are not permitted upstairs in the 100s/200s
building or down at the field level.
This also applies to students with a free 6th or 7th period
who are on campus.


